
Dear Parents, 

There have been a few things arranged 
over the next few weeks and I just wanted 
to keep you updated.  

This Friday we will be having a Jeans for 
Genes Day when pupils can wear jeans 
and donate 50p to the worthwhile charity. 

The Friends of Brynteg School have 
organised a coffee morning for Friday 
September 29th. There will be 
refreshments and a raffle. All money raised 
will be donated to Macmillan Cancer 
charity. The coffee mornings have been 
well attended on the past and everyone is 
welcome. Any donations of prizes or cakes 
for the morning will be much appreciated. 

Doors open at 9.00a.m. 

 

Many thanks 

R  Connell 

 

Brynteg County 

Primary School 

Children’s author Eamonn R. Reilly is 

visiting school on November 7th. He will 

be giving pupils ideas for writing stories, 

reading extracts from his books and 

having a question and answer session 

with the pupils. 

It would be lovely if you could share 

some of his books with your children 

before the visit. He will also be selling 

signed copies of his books to the 

children on the day. 

Tall Trees, The Real Boy Wizard, 

Rashnu, The Look Outs and Harriet 

Horrible series are just a few of the 

books he has written.  

Visit www.er-reilly.co.uk to find out 

more. 

November 30th  

Pupils from  Reception up to Year 4 

will be having their nasal vaccine in 

school.  Please protect your child 

from flu and ensure the forms are 

returned or your child will miss out 

on the opportunity. If you have mis-

placed your form please ask at the 

office for another. 

Date: Second September 

Issue 2017 

September 

22nd September  -  Jeans for Jeans Day.  

28th September   - Techniquest shows for junior 2 and 3 

29th  September  - Macmillan Coffee Morning, everyone welcome, 

refreshments and raffle. From 9.00a.m.  

October 

20th October - Harvest Festival Service, all donations of tins and 

packets welcomed. 

Week beginning  23rd October - Parents Evenings 

25th October  - From 2.30p.m . Sample our menu! Free tasting of 

the school dinner menu for all parents in school hall. 

26th October - Break up for Half Term 

27th  October - Staff training day 

November 

6th November  - Start back after half term 

7th November  -  Eamonn  Reilly, author visit  

30th November - Flu nasal spays for pupils in Reception to Year  4 

December 

22nd December  - Break up for Christmas holiday 

8th January  - Staff training day 

9th January  - Pupils start back 

Dates for your Diary 

Congratulations J.2. 

Beat Flu! 

Well done to Junior 2. They are the first  class so far this year in which 
every pupil has had their correct P.E. kit in school. Could all parents 

ensure that pupils in Reception up to Year 6 have black shorts, white T 
shirt and pumps in school for their P.E. lessons? Thank you. 
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